
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    
 

We are writing you about the GENERAL'S ANNUAL APPEAL, which was launched this year on 
8 March 2015 (Ref. No PG017/2015). In his letter, our Prior General, Bro. Jesús Etayo, “said 
that we are continuing to run the current campaign in support of our centres in Sierra Leone 
and Liberia as a result of the Ebola crisis. Once again I thank you for your continuing 
generosity and urge you to go on supporting this cause, trusting that this year we shall 
succeed in putting this epidemic behind us once and for all.””  
 

By this we are urging you to take again into consideration the letter Brother Jesus sent, 
because we believe that it clearly sets out and underpins the objective, the topical relevance 
and the charismatic urgency of carrying  out this mission. We would like to be able to close 
this fundraising campaign by the end of September. Thank You. 
 

 
Bro. Moisés MARTÍN BOSCÁ 

Director 

Rome, July 8, 2015 


